Greetings Chebucto Family! 

Another whirlwind season is behind us! This year our association made the jump from Goalline to Grayjay, we ran into a few minor problems upon launch but have settled in nicely since. The website is running smoothly and the use of electronic timesheets is keeping everyone informed as the games are played. We were granted not-for-profit status through Google Workspace, which granted us the opportunity to use their services at no additional cost. We hosted a total of 7 meetings this year and worked together to create process transparency, a sense of inclusion for all and navigate another season that was sidetracked by Covid.

Thanks!
Melissa
